
 
 

Matauri Bay School 
Matauri Bay School will deliver a supportive interactive learning 
environment where all are challenged to fulfill their potential in the world. 

 
Newsletter  Week 5 Term 3  2020 

 
Principal Kōrero   
Tēnā koutou whānau,  
Our term is well underway. Reports, parent interviews and whānau hui took place in weeks one 
and two. It was great for parents to meet teachers and discuss the learning results. It's a good 
time to take stock, setting new goals to be achieved by the end of the year.  The Infinity map 
which we sent home with reports, looked at the important factors in the lockdown learning. It 
showed just how important parents and siblings are in the learning of students, especially during 
the lockdown. 
A group of 15 students took part in a pōwhiri practice at Hato Hohepa this week. A pōwhiri and 
hui to unveil Te Aho Ngarahu - Whangaroa Digital Stories written and told by te iwi ō 
Whangaroa was planned for August 21st.  Due to our return to Level 2 with Covid 19, we look 
forward to this kaupapa taking place on a future date, yet to be determined. 
We have started preparing for our annual winter sports, to be held on Tuesday 22nd 
September. We welcome Bay of Islands International Academy to our event for this year.  We 
are looking to host the event at the Kerikeri sports complex to better cater for the number of 
teams, games and parking.  Thanks to those who have offered to provide kai for our fundraiser. 
With developments in the COVID-19 situation this may affect this event taking place. 
Unfortunately, many of our annual sports events have been disrupted or cancelled this year. We 
appreciate the dedication of those practising and preparing for them nonetheless. 
 
With the announcement that Level 2 COVID-19 restrictions will begin from​ 12 noon on 
Wednesday 12 August. This continues to Wednesday 26th August at this stage. Please 
remember that this means that 

1. Parents must sign in using the school app or contact tracing app. 
2. Parents may not enter classrooms when picking up your child. You are encouraged to 

drop your child at the gate to ensure level 2 COVID-19 compliance 
3. If you enter the site by vehicle. Staff will direct you and your child will be brought out to 

the car. 
4. If your child has flu-like symptoms or fever please let us know and keep them at home. 
5. Masks are not compulsory, but we will try to use them as much as possible at school. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this time. We are proud of the way 
whānau, staff and our tamariki have been working together  
 
Mauri ora kia tātou 
Jared Nordstrom 
Whangaroa Digital Stories 
Friday 21st August 2020 (Hato Hohepa) 
Year 5&6 Rippa Rugby 
Friday 18th September 2020  
Eastern Rugby Club Taipa 
Term 4 2020  Begins 
Monday 12th October 2020 

Whangaroa Winter Sports 
Tuesday 22nd September  
Wednesday 23rd September (If postponed) 
Kerikeri Sports Complex (TBC) 
Term 3  2020 Ends 
Friday 25th September 2020 
 



 
 

 

 

 

Tai Timu Tai Huri Tai Roa 

   

Logan Edwards Haelyn Takaia Dawn Epiha 

Tanemāhuta         Tawhirimatea Tawhirimatea 
 

 
  

Easton Wilson Zaviar Sanders Parao 
Apiata-Hamiora 

Tanemāhuta Tangaroa Tawhirimatea 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Tai Timu Tai Huri Tai Roa 

 
 

 

Easton Wilson Brookelyn Williams Jackson Himiona 

Tāne Mahuta         Tangaroa Tawhirimatea 
 

  

Tatiana Tauteka Bianca Williams Manawa Tauteka 

Rongmātane Tangaroa Rongmātane 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


